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Request: 
 
A tree at Park Crescent has recently fallen on my car. I have been advised to request a 
freedom of information request regarding the maintenance and inspection of the tree's in 
the street. Please could you provide relevant information? 
 
Response:  
 
The trees situated in the area highlighted were inspected on 15th March 2018. There were 
no immediate issues highlighted with regard to dangerous or diseased trees in the 
inspections. 


